
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Arlington SEPTA’s Annual   
Superintendent’s Team Chat 

Wednesday, October 23, 2024 

7:00 – 8:30 p.m. 

In-person at Syphax and  
Online via Zoom 

 
Submit Questions by midnight on October 14th  

Register and Submit Questions: 
https://arlingtonsepta.org/superintendents-chat/ 

 
All SEPTA meetings are open to everyone.  

American Sign Language interpreters will be available for this meeting. 
The Super Chat will be available on SEPTA’s YouTube Channel the following day.  

 
 
 
 
 

https://tinyurl.com/y83e56zy 
 

 
Every year, Arlington SEPTA hosts a "Super Chat" with the Superintendent of Arlington Public 
Schools to discuss topics relevant to the needs of students receiving special education in APS.  
Questions are submitted by SEPTA members and compiled by SEPTA's board. A week prior to 
the meeting all the questions are submitted to the Superintendent and Office of Special 
Education to allow time to gather data necessary to answer questions as fully as possible. 

 

Questions?  Email us at 
info@arlingtonsepta.org 

 

www.arlingtonsepta.org 

mailto:info@arlingtonsepta.org

